
      Teacher Meeting Minutes – Broadway PTO meeting 10/13/2016, 4:00pm 

Fall Fest: This year’s Fall Fest will be much bigger than in years past. We've got around 30 booths and 15 business 

sponsors. The community sponsors will bring and host their own booth. We will also have some of the booths 

hosted by our wonderful Broadway teachers and staff – Thank you to them for donating their time!  The Fall Fest 

will be held on October 19th, 5:00-7:00pm.  

Broadway T-shirts: PTO will start having classroom contests to try to drum up more participation in T-shirt Fridays.  

Some contest ideas were anyone who was wearing their Broadway shirt or Broadway blue on Friday would be 

entered into a classroom drawing to win popcorn/cotton candy tickets, small gift card, etc.  Another ideas was for 

the teachers to keep a tally of the # of blue shirts worn in their class on Fridays and whichever class has the larger 

number at the end of the month wins a pizza party. T-shirts will be available at Fall Fest and the older T-shirts will 

be for sale at a discount.  

Popcorn Friday's: The 5th grade popcorn/cotton candy Friday was on September 30th and they made $173.00, to be 

split between the 2 classrooms. The 4th grades will host the next popcorn/cotton candy on Friday November 18th.  

Parent/Teacher Conference Meals: PTO will provide sandwiches & chips for dinner on 10/26 by 4::00pm and 

bagels and smears for breakfast on 10/27 by 7:45am. Thank you for all you do for our Broadway kids! 

Year Book: We will be having a yearbook “cover contest” for the kids to participate in this year. We will get a form 

out to the student to submit their artwork.  All submissions will be hung and voted on at Cookies & Cocoa and the 

winner’s artwork will be displayed on the cover of the yearbook!  More information to come. 

Holiday Shop: PTO will be doing a “Broadway Secret Shop” this holiday season.  The shop will be open Wednesday, 

Dec 14th after school, Dec 15th at Cookies & Cocoa and the kids will be able to shop during school hours on Friday 

Dec 16th.  We will focus on getting enough volunteers this year to make the shop run smoothly!  More information 

to come.  

Cookies, Cocoa, Caroling & Chili:  This event will take place on December 15th this year. We will serve donated chili 

at this year’s Cookie & Cocoa (instead of having chili at the Art Auction).  PTO will talk to our music teacher, Mr. 

Brenholtz, and discuss how to improve the caroling this year. More information to come.  

Next PTO meeting will be November 17th  at 4:00pm.  


